HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN PUBLIC MEETING

Natural hazards can have serious impacts on the Town of Hull and its residents



The Hull Hazard Mitigation Plan is being updated to help the town reduce its vulnerability to natural hazard events including flooding, hurricanes and winter storms. Please join the Town for a public presentation and discussion about the draft 2018 update to the Hull Hazard Mitigation Plan at a public meeting of the Hull Board of Selectmen.

Date: Thursday, February 8, 2018

Time: 7:30 PM

Location: Hull Town Hall, 253 Atlantic Avenue

Selectmen's Meeting Room

For more information, please contact Anne Herbst via phone at (617) 933-0781 or email aherbst@mapc.org

